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g - Docket No. 50-361

Southern California Edison Company MAR 191985
: P. O. Box 800-
; 2244 Walnut Grove Avenue

Rosemead, California 91770
e

Attention: Mr. Kenneth B. Baskin, -Vice President
Nuclear Engineering,-Safety and Licensing Department;

! Gentlemen:-

Subject: NRC Inspection of Containment Integrated Leak Rate Test
San Onofre Unit 2

Thi.s refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. C. Clark of this office on
February 13-23, 1985, of activities authorized by NRC License _No. NPF-10, and
to the discussion of our findings held with Mr. J. 'Bognar and other members of
your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selected examinations
of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and

; observations by the inspector.
1

No violations with NRC requirements or deviations were'identiified.~

4

i

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a),-.a copy of this litter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document-Room.

Should you have any questions-concerning this inspection we will be glad to,

discuss them with you.
'

.

Sincerely,.

/5|
D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director,
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects

Enclosure:
Inspection-Report No.:50-361/85-05-
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^cc w/ enclosure: -x

D. J. Fogarty, SCE'
H.~B. Ray, SCE-'

J. G. Haynes, SCE
State of CA (Johnson)

bec: RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
- Resident Inspector

Mr. J. Martin
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